
Crime Watch March 16, 2022 

Fraud – 400 block of Carlin Avenue on March 10th, 2022 around 4pm, 

victim was told to remove money and purchase gift cards as part of an 

alleged cyber crime investigation after he clicked on a malware pop-up 

on his computer. Persons fraudulently posed as members of Wells Fargo 

Bank and Charleston City Police.  

 


